
 
 
 
 

 

June 4, 2021 
 

PRODUCT MATURITY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear CTI Customer, 
 
CTI announces the maturity of the 2557 16-Channel Isolated RTD Input Module, and its replacement by 
2557-A. 
 
The 2557 is a late 1990’s design and contains many parts which have been discontinued.  The functions of 
this product have been replicated on our new 2557-A module, which is a direct replacement.  In addition, 
the new 2557-A now employs a removeable wiring connector making field replacement of modules much 
easier. 
 
If you have questions about this maturity announcement, please contact CTI or your CTI Preferred 
Automation Partner. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Robert Peck 
Senior Vice President 
Control Technology Inc. 
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